2022 Sugarloaf Alliance Finance Report

Sugarloaf Alliance is an all-volunteer, non-profit organization. All funds are used in service of educating the community about issues affecting preservation in the Sugarloaf area and to take action on issues affecting preservation.  
Report for the year 2022
Sugarloaf Alliance resumed activity June 30, 2022, in connection with the Sugarloaf Plan. 
June 30, 2022, balance                         791.25
Donations during 2022                     24,739.17
Expenses during 2022          		 15,324.18
	Legal 	12,000.12
	*T-shirts	  1,762.93
	Printing	     764.48
	Website	     457.40
	Insurance     339.00
	    
Balance at end of 2022                    10,206.24
*T-shirts were designed and purchased with a donation targeted toward raising the visibility of preservation advocacy in county meetings and in public generally. So far the t-shirts have earned more than 60% of their cost in additional donations.
 
 
Report submitted by Nick Carrera, Treasurer


